
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Marching band is an exciting and busy season. Sometimes it feels very overwhelming. Below we have 
listed important contact people that can help you with any of your questions and/or concerns. 
Our chairpersons and board members are here to help you out and provide a wonderful experience for you 
and our band members. 
 
Our Chairpersons 
Chaperones Jamie Taylor 440-251-4183  ajt0605@gmail.com 

Contact Jamie with any chaperone questions for away games and band shows. 

Concessions Mike & Cynthia Mahoney 440-227-7556  cjmahoney98@gmail.com 
Contact Cynthia if you have questions with working the concession stand. 

Hospitality Ciro & Marsha Grandini 440-339-3502  mgrandini@roadrunner.com 
Ciro & Marsha are the ones to contact about filling coolers & winter/spring concert baked goods. 

Uniforms Sarah Strimpel 216-856-1334  strimpels@hotmail.com 
If you have uniform concerns or would like to help with uniforms, Sarah is your contact. 

Sponsorship Alyson Baczek 440-477-1518  baczek.a1@gmail.com 
If you would like to financially support the band, Alyson can help you. 

Spirit Wear  
 
 

Any questions unrelated to the above list, please contact one of the band booster board members and 
they will answer your questions or find out the answers for you. We are here to help make the 
“Regiment” journey an exciting one. 

 
The Band Booster Board 
President Ray Strimpel 440-417-2289  grithog@gmail.com 
Vice President Aaron Taylor 440-251-4033  aaron@painesvilleag.com 
Treasurer Jen Witczak 216-548-5092  jenwitczak@yahoo.com 
Secretary Jaclyn Murray 440-567-3846  jaclyn.murray@riversideschools.net 

 
Rock On Regiment, 
Ray Strimpel 
Band Boosters President 

 
 

Find on us Facebook, Riverside Band Boosters   •   Twitter, @RHSRegiment 
http://www.riversidebands.com 


